
 

HAPPY CHRISTMAS 2018! 

 This is the last newsletter of 2018. We wish you all a very happy and peaceful 

break and will see the students on 8th January 2019! 

 We are delighted to announce that we had such a tough time choosing just 1 

winner for our new ‘Kindness Award’ that we have chosen 2!  The deserving 

recipients are: Georgie-Ryan Arnold-Cox and Elorm Avadzi.  Both of these 

young men are well known around the school for their warm, friendly attitudes, 

their sensitive and thoughtful approach to their classmates and also their 

willingness to help staff at every opportunity. Well done both of you – you should 

be very proud of yourselves! 

 

 We would like to pass on a massive THANKYOU from all staff for the many 

generous Christmas gifts received.  They are much appreciated and we are all 

very grateful. 
 



LUNCH MENU  

After Christmas we will be on Week 1. Lunches cost £3.15 per day, this can be paid 

daily, weekly or termly. If you wish to pay by online banking please call and we will 

let you have our banking details. 

 

DIARY DATES 2018/19 

 

 

 

 

JANUARY 

8th Students return 

9th  Swimming starts for Saturn 

15th  Year 10 Booster Vaccinations 

FEBRUARY 

1st Panathlon Multi Sports Event 

8th Healthy Schools Assembly 

 w/c 29.10 w/c 5.11 w/c 12.11 w/c 19.11 w/c 26.11 w/c 3.12 w/c 10.12 w/c 17.12 

Pluto 100% 100% 96.7% 97.8% 97.2% 96.4% 96.4% 88.9% 

Saturn 93.6% 100% 98.2% 94.5% 98.9% 97.0% 96.5% 87.5% 

Jupiter 99.2% 85% 96.7% 94.2% 95.8% 94.9% 95.2% 85.4% 

Neptune 97.8% 88.9% 100% 88.9% 93.1% 93.7% 93.7% 86.1% 

Mars 98.3% 95% 96.9% 99.2% 100% 94.6% 95.0% 96.9% 

Attendance Figures 


